
The Catholic Parish
of Sacred Heart and St Columba

Our Parish is a Christian community which welcomes all to walk together
in a spirit of compassion, justice and hope.

Our Parish is committed to the safety, wellbeing and dignity
of all children and vulnerable adults.

Safeguarding Report for 11 April 2024 PLDT meeting

Archdiocese Safeguarding Unit

As mentioned last month, the Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne’s Safeguarding Children
and Young People (SCYP) Framework version 2.0, is now available. The new suite of
documents have been streamlined and redesigned with the aim of making them more
accessible, fostering a shared understanding and commitment to safeguarding within the
Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne.

Fr John and Jane recently attended a series of webinars presented on the
Safeguarding Children and Young People (SCYP) Framework version 2.0.

Could all PLDT members who haven’t already done so please sign the new
SWCYP Code of Conduct (attached) and return to Jane in the office ASAP.

We respectfully acknowledge the Yaluk-ut Weelam clan of the Boonwurrung Nation who are the 

Traditional Owners and Custodians of this land.
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